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Longtime Doniphan Co Employee to be Honored

( KNZA)--A longtime Doniphan County Sheriff’s Department employee will be honored.

Sheriff Chad Clary informed the county commission Monday that the administrative offices at the
Doniphan County Law Enforcement Center will be dedicated and renamed in honor of Roberta *
Bobbie” Dubach, who was employed by the sheriff’s department for more than 47 years as a
dispatcher and records clerk.

A dedication ceremony will take place Tuesday ( November 5th).

Roberta Dubach, wife of former long-time sheriff Jerry Dubach, died September 28th at the age of
69.
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